
 

Extra Tour Days Added
17th/18th/19th October 2023 • 9.15am

The students, staff and governors warmly invite families for booked tours next week.
Phone to book a place, or use the QR code below.

Ambition – Respect - Curiosity - Independence - Determination

Ambition – Respect - Curiosity - Independence - Determination
Come and explore our excellent facilities and meet our friendly community of staff and students and 

find out how we do things The County Way!

Open Days
Year 7 students starting at County High School in September 2024 will be based at Beetons Way. However 

we invite you to visit both our current sites (Oliver Road and Beetons Way) so that you can see for 
yourself the well established culture of learning and high engagement across our school.

Come and see our amazing students in action! Book onto a school tour of both or either sites: 

Tuesday			     Wednesday			   Thursday		 All tours start at 9:15am

17th October		    18th October	         19th October

Book: 01284 754857


